It was a quiet day at work, which is a very good thing. I talked via email to my district
supervisors about technology, but didn’t hear what I wanted to hear but that’s OK. We had
our school’s Safe Schools Committee meeting today. It went well and we had some good
discussions. It was SO nice to be back at homegroup tonight. Due sickness and other
events it has been a while. It was a good time of discussion we are going through the book
listed above. It is challenging and encouraging. We had a sweet time of prayer after the
discussion.
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